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December 7,‘1967.

NOTICE

The next meeting of the North Shore Regional College
Coordinating Committee will be held at 4:15 p.m. in the Board Room
of the North Vancouver School Board Administrative Building,

721 Chesterfield Avenue, North Vancouver, on Tuesday, December 12th,
It is planned to have coffee and sandwiches about 6:00 and to
continue the meeting into the early evening.

One of the chief topics for discussion will be the

inter-board agreement, It is hoped that members who cannot be

present at 4:15 will join the Committee as early as possible after
that time,

Yours very truly,
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Leslie D G. Brooks,
Secretary,
‘ North Shore Regional Collove
LDGB/ne Coordinating Committee.



